
   
 

 

 
 
During 2018 we were pleased to be able to help many individuals and organisations. This is 
how we did it. 
 

Each month Farnham Lions receives requests for donations from a wide range of agencies 
and organisations. Each request is considered at committee level and then debated by the 
whole Club. Most are funded directly by funds raised by Farnham Lions to support the local 
community. 
 

Some requests may be shared either with other local Lions Clubs, depending on the location, 
or other local charities where appropriate to promote joint working in the community we all 
serve. 
 

Supporting the elderly/disabled: We spent money supporting or funding the purchase or 
part purchase of: 

  

Stair lift / Specialist beds / Specialist gloves / Specialist seating / Mobility scooter 
Respite Care / Carpeting / Garden work / Tea Party 
 

We also made donations to two local charities who support the Elderly. 
 

Local schools: We spent money supporting or funding the purchase or part purchase of: 
 

Helping to fund children to attend residential trips / Lighting and audio equipment 
Replacing reading scheme books / Cooking equipment to promote healthy eating 
Art Project / Community Initiative 
 

The Stepping Stones School was also the beneficiary of our  Annual Golf Day proceeds
      
Children & Families: We spent money supporting or funding the purchase or part 
purchase of: 

 

Cookers x 2 / Baby goods / Hot meals for children / Attendance at special setting  
Playscheme / Homestart / Sandy Hill Project / Nursery Fees / School Uniform / Travel 
costs / Children’s activity groups / Scouts & Guides /  Charities supporting young 
people’s learning & mental health / Carpeting / Lions Community Store / Bunk beds  
 

We also made donations to support: 
Hall renovation / The Mayor’s Charity / A Local bereavement charity / The CAB / The 
purchase a Defibrillator / Play equipment / Emergency crisis response / To LCIF  / LIBRA 
/ Lions Community Store / Chicks / Kent Surrey and Sussex Air Ambulance. 
 
We were also pleased to be able to support many people via: Project Wenceslas / The 
Otter Wey Project / Xmas Panto / Xmas Parcels scheme and Carnival.  


